
 

ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. SHIP CREEK AVENUE 

ANCHORAGE, AK 99501 
THOMPSONC@AKRR.COM 

PHONE 907.265.2355 
CELL 907.854.3141 

March 4, 2024 
 
Addendum 1 
 
Invitation to Bid 24-07-211736 
Addendum 1 MOA Electron Drive RR Crossing Replacement 
 
Addendum number 1 has been issued for questions/clarification. 
 
Offers will be received until 3:00 pm local time on March 07, 2024. 
At which time bids will be publicly opened. 

 
 
Question 1: Is the railroad going to require the contractor to surface through the switches?  
There is two of them within the 300 foot range and neither one of them are in very good shape 
and will require extra preparation and work. 
Answer 1: No surfacing through the switches 
 
A site map is attached.  The crossings are located in the GREEN circle.  It is a little hard to 
see at this scale, but there are two crossings at that location. “Electron Drive Site Map” 
 
 
 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 

C. Lee Thompson 
Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 


